
The deadline to submit an application and receive a distribution from the Coronavirus 

Local Fiscal Recovery Fund has expired and your request cannot be processed.  The 

original deadline was September 30, 2021, and a 30-day extension through October 31, 

2021, was requested by the State and granted by U.S. Treasury. All unapplied funds have 

now been reallocated to other communities pursuant to the U.S. Treasury guidelines. 

 


